
Grade 9 Red Carpet Orientation 2021
Tuesday  - August 31, 2021- 10:00 AM

Sudbury Secondary School welcomes all grade 9 students to the school on
Tuesday, August 31st at 10:00AM

Students are asked to assemble in the outdoor classroom in the field area
where they will be welcomed by student parliament members, teachers,
staff and administration.  Students will receive a copy of their class
schedule and then be cohorted into their homeroom class and meet their
homeroom teacher.  They will then be toured through the school providing
them with an opportunity to meet their teachers and find their classrooms.
The auditorium, library, gymnasium, cafeteria, main office and guidance
office will also be highlighted during the tour.

We are not in position to have parents participate in the school tours related
to COVID restrictions and kindly ask that parents drop their children off at
the school to participate.  The brief orientation activity should be over by
11:00AM and parents are welcome to wait in the parking lot.

Students are asked to self screen
(https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/)  on the morning of Tuesday,
August 31 prior to participating in the event.  Students who have not self
screened will not be allowed to participate. Physical distancing must be
observed at all times during the event and students must wear a mask
inorder to participate.  Students will be reminded to sanitize their hands
with material provided as they enter the school.

We look forward to welcoming our shining Northstars! See you on the 31st.

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

